
 
 
February 18, 2025 
 
LR Planning Department 
72 West Markham Street 
Little Rock, AR 72201 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
My client,  Julie Embry is requesting a Variance at 1905 N Jackson in the Heights.  The request is 
to reduce the side yard setback on the Northside of the property for a Laundry/Mud room and 
a covered carport.  The reason for the request is for family use of the additional space and 
protection from the weather for the carport.  Thanks so much for your consideration. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Christi Willson 


